
 

                    News 
Happy New Year! 

 
I hope everyone had an enjoyable Holiday! 

I want to wish all of you and your families a Happy and HEALTHY New Year! 
Happy 2024😊 

 
Dance Recital and Dress Rehearsal- The date for the Dance Recital is June 8 and the Rehearsal on June 6 at 

Lower Moreland High School. More information will be given later. 
 

Recital Costumes- all costumes have been ordered and will be here in April. Competition costumes will arrive 
earlier. There are a few that have a costume balance due. Please pay that ASAP. Thanks 

 
Monthly Payment- is due next week, January 15-20. Remember, the cash discount only applies 
to on time payments. Thanks. and please check your payments to be sure you are up to date, 

 
Parking lot- If you are waiting in the lot for your child, please have your lights off. 

It is blinding to the parents pulling in when they are on. Thanks 
 

Competition Teams- All children that are currently in a competition class- attendance is mandatory. 
These are the dates of the scheduled competitions. Please make sure that you are aware of all of them.  

Keep all dates open. Thank you 
Breakout- February 16-18- fees were already paid 

Groove Dance Competition- March 8-10- fees were due December 21 
Inferno Dance Competition- April 5-7- fees are due January 20 

KAR- April 26-28- fees are due February 17 
Any and all fees that are due can be paid at any time before the due date. The form for Inferno is on the 

website. You can also get one at the desk if needed.  Thanks 
The Competition Showcase will be on Sunday, March 3 at 10 am to 1 pm. It will be held at PAC High School 

located at 1700 Tomlinson Rd, Philadelphia, PA 19116. This is a mandatory dress rehearsal for all 
competition dancers! More information will be given soon. 

 
Fundraisers- We will be having a Superbowl pool soon. Cash prizes are awarded. Watch for information  

on the website to get your block! 
Our annual Beef-n-Beer will be on Saturday, March 2 at the Red Rooster. 

Tickets will be available in February 
More information will be sent home soon. 

 
Days off this month- we have no scheduled days off in January. 

In case of bad weather, please check the website for cancellations: 
donnasdanceworks.com. We do not always follow school closings! 

Thank you. 
 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please email me at 
donnasdanceworks@comcast.net. Thanks, Miss Donna 

 


